FSIN Takes Precautionary Measures to Restrict Potential Covid-19 Cases
(Treaty 6 Territory, Saskatoon SK) – The Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations (FSIN) Executive is taking all precautionary measures to curb and restrict the potential spread of Coronavirus, Covid-19, in our region and communities.  With confirmed cases of Covid-19 now in Saskatoon, the FSIN Executive met with Health officials, the Indian Government Commission and Joint Executive Council today, to confirm the postponement of all FSIN-related sporting events, gatherings, conferences, and forums until further notice. 
The FSIN Executive also strongly demands that Federal and Provincial counterparts ensure that the 74 Member First Nations are given high priority for health services and potential anti-viral vaccines and that health and emergency management investments are increased in advance of the strain medical facilities will surely endure and are allocated directly to the First Nations.
The FSIN Executive has been taking part in regular national health meetings with national leadership and health officials to ensure that our information is up to date and our nations are informed and taking all precautionary measures necessary to prevent cases of Covid-19.
Regular communications and information notices have been dispersed to all Saskatchewan First Nations leadership and posted on social media.  FSIN Health and Emergency Management staff are working closely with the Regional Medical Health Office and continue to report on the situation daily.  Many Saskatchewan First Nations and Tribal councils have access to or have previously implemented their own pandemic plan for these types of situations. 
The Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations represents 74 First Nations in Saskatchewan. The Federation is committed to honouring the spirit and intent of the Treaties, as well as the promotion, protection and implementation of the Treaty promises that were made more than a century ago. 
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